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November 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you may be aware, each year, the Eco Committee at West Jesmond put an entry into the St 
Hilda’s Parish Church ‘Festival of Decorated Christmas Trees’.  We have had huge success over 
the last few years and are hoping for this to continue.  
 
This year the Eco Committee are asking for your help once again and would be grateful for any tin 
cans that you have.  We do not want drinks cans, only cylindrical food cans such as baked bean 
tins or tinned tomato tins.  Please ensure they are empty and washed but do not worry about 
removing the labels. 
 
Any tin cans you have over the next 2 weeks, please send them in with your child. We will put the 
green trolley by the Eco Noticeboard for them to be collected in. 
 
The Festival of Christmas Trees takes place at St Hilda’s parish Church on Saturday 1st December 
from 11am – 6pm.  Viewing of the trees is until 4:30pm with a carol service at 5pm before they 
announce the winning entries.  It would be wonderful for as many people to go and look at our tree 
(and hopefully vote for it too!). We will send a reminder about the event nearer the time. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Miss Otsa, Miss Jordan and the Eco Committee 
 
 


